
October 9, 2018 Help Wanted 

HELP WANTED 

 

The Town of Calumet is looking for a part time snow plow driver to help with 

 

plowing for the upcoming winter season. If interested, please contact 

 

Clerk Mary Casper at 920-898-4116 or e-mail at kmcasper@charter.net for 

 

an application. 

 

Mary Casper, Clerk 
Town of Calumet 

 


